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From: Catherine Waynick [mailto:bishop@indydio.org]
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 11:32 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Ruth,

| have permitted blessings for over 15 years.... And required them of gay clergy with partners. Our web site has a
link to a statement from me and then links to the rite and other resources.

Blessings,

+cate

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 9, 2013, at 8:33 PM, "Meyers, Ruth" <RMeyers@cdsp.edu> wrote:

Dear Cate,

Thank you for this contact info. Have you authorized the liturgy? Can you point me to any guidelines or
policies for clergy or congregations?

Peace,
Ruth

Ruth Meyers

Dean of Academic Affairs and
Hodges-Haynes Professor of Liturgics
Church Divinity School of the Pacific
2451 Ridge Road

Berkeley, CA 94709

office: 510-204-0720
rmeyers@cdsp.edu

From: Catherine Waynick [mailto:bishop@indydio.org]
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 12:35 PM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Dear Ruth,

Our contact person is the Rev'd E. Suzanne Wille, who is Rector of All Saints', Indianapolis.
Her email is e.suzanne.wille@gmail.com

Thanks so much for your good work on this important liturgical resource...
Blessings,
+Cate Waynick

Sent from my iPhone
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